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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT  
ON EXEMPTED FISHING PERMITS 

 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel (HMSAS) recognizes and commends the work 
of the Highly Migratory Species Management Team (HMSMT) and National Marine Fisheries 
Service throughout the exempted fishing permit (EFP) process.  The HMSAS agrees with the 
HMSMT’s recommendations on these two EFPs.  
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